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Top yachts 
compete for 
honours 

I in 125-mile·r 
Norman Sheriff 

THE annual Royal 
Natal Yacht Club anni
versary 125-mile race 
starts tomorrow. The 
race was first staged a 
few years ago to cele
brate the RNYC's 125th 
anniversary and 
proved to be so popular 
it was decided to h-Old 
it every year. 

The start of this race 
will be at 2pm tomor
row off the anchorage 
beacon. The fleet~ill 
then sail 62 and a half 
nautical miles out to 
sea. 

They will then round 
the turn mark which 
will be the NSRI res
cue vessel, Urban 
Campbell, and race 
back to Durban, finish
ing in the early hours 
of Sunday morning. 

Navigation plays a 
very important part in 
this race as the turn 
boat will be stationed 
at a pre-determined 
point and could be dif
ficult to find at night. 

The main competi
tion appears to be be
tween top Durban 
yacht Isle and Shaya 
Moya skippered by vet
eran campaigner Brian 
Tocknell. Another in
teresting entry is Rev
elation recently 
launched by RNYC 
commodore Val Hen
drie, which will be 
competing in her first 

· long distance race. 
The prizegiving will 

take place at the 
RNYC on Sunday at 
6pm. ~ 

On the dinghy scene 
this weekend, the 
RNYC will be hosting 
the final round of their 
sponsored series on the 
bay tomorrow. 

This precedes the 
prizegiving which 
takes place at the 
RNYC after racing. 

This week the RNYC 
named their team to 
compete in the 1986 
Lipton Cup regatta. 
This will be the yach~ 
Rainbird to be skip
pered by veteran 
yachtsman John Sully. 

John has sailed in 
several world champi
onships in the Flying 
Dutchman class and 

. has distinguished him
'8elf in the L26 class re
cently. 

In his crew he will 
have, · among others, 

Ross Robson and Mark 
Caudron, both very ex
perienced dinghy and 
keeler yachtsmen. 

On Sunday the Island 
Sailing Club are host
ing two annual regat
tas as well as their 
norma c ub class rac- _ 
ing. 

These are the 
Wimpy Laser regatta 
and the Doug Manicom 
Finn regatta. Racing 
starts at 10.30am. 


